
The Board at its March 26, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended the Board authorize the award of contracts for the supply of rail parts to 
commence upon notification of award as follows: 
 
1. M.F. Wirth Rail Corporation for $8,526,400 CND ($8,000,000 USD) for a 3 year term; 

 
2. M.F. Wirth Rail Corporation for $5,355,645 CND ($5,025,000 USD) for a 1 year term; 

 
3. M.F. Wirth Rail Corporation for $865,000 CND for a 1 year term; and 

 
4. Voestalpine Nortrak Inc. for $723,678.20 CDN (679,000 USD) for a 3-year term. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


